
ATTENTION
REVERE BUS RIDERS

2024-2025

The dates listed below are for when Revere School is closed and St. Hilary
School is open. A St. Hilary shuttle will be provided on the following
days:

September 20
October 25
December 2
January 17
March 24, 25, 26, 27, 28 & 31
June 5

(Students are not permitted to ride on any bus other than the bus they
normally ride home from school. Please do not send notes requesting
that they do so.)

REVERE WILL RUN FOR US EVEN WHEN THEY DO NOT HAVE SCHOOL.
THE ONLY EXCEPTION IS A SCHOOL EMERGENCY/SNOW DAY


